
Dear parent, 
 
Contact Tracing 
Please find attached for your information a letter from Linda de Caestecker (Director of Public Health 
NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde) regarding contact tracing at the school. 
 
Face Coverings 
You will have heard on the news on Friday that face coverings must now be worn by adults and 
pupils in the senior phase (S4 to S6) in classrooms, in addition to all communal areas and 
corridors.  This information will be shared with pupils in their period 1 classes on Monday 
morning.  Pupils in S1 to S3 who choose to wear a face covering in class may, of course, continue to 
do so. 
Face coverings must also be worn by visitors to the school site, even when not entering the building 
(e.g. parents picking up or dropping off children).     
 
My thanks for your support and forbearance during this period of continuous change.    
Willie Inglis 
 
William Inglis 
Head Teacher 
Williamwood High School 
 


